
November 16th, 
19 3 1.

SisH Renee d* Amour, 
3539 ftutohlaon Street, 
Montreal •

Dear HI sa 4*Amour,

I have your letter of the 10th

November, enclosing oopy of the reply you received

from the American Federation of Musicians of the

United States and Canada.

Tou have served the Faculty of 

Hus 1c of the University for a long time, and very 

faithfully, and 1 think the bent we earn all do Is 

to forget this unpleasant occurrence, 

to continue to work in harmony with Dean D ouglas 

Clarke as a member of the staff of that Faculty.

With all good wishes,

I am.

Ever yours faithfully.

I want you

Principal.


